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Inter-Agency Staff Consultation  
Confidential 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Regulatory Programs Committee 
 
FROM: John M. Burth, Deputy Director, Regulatory Programs 
 
DATE:  August 6, 2025 
 
RE: Regulatory Programs Monthly Report – August 14, 2025 Agency Meeting 
 
 
As there are no items of official business before the Regulatory Programs Committee 
(“Committee”) for the August 14, 2025 Agency meeting, this memo to the Committee 
constitutes a monthly report for purposes of compliance with § 572.11(b) of the 
Adirondack Park Agency Regulations. Below, please find a summary of permits issued, 
major projects completed, applications received, pre-application requests received, 
emergency authorizations issued and Recreation Management Plan (RMP) reviews 
completed through July 31, 2025. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. 

Regulatory Programs #’s Jan 1 – July 31 of Specified Year 
 

 2025 2024 2023 
Applications Received 222 271 195 
Permits Issued 183 161 161 
Pre-Applications 80 82 61 
Major Projects Completed 46 50 50 
Emergency Authorizations 5 8 3 
RMP Review 0 1 2 

 

 

 


